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Good Morning All, 

Here is the latest update on club events. 

1. July 28th Evening Rally – Diane Harrison is organizing this event. See the poster 

below. 

 

The menu will be available at the Ace Café on Sunday, so book in with Diane if you 

are attending or if not, by email to diane.harrison@marinaaltaccc.com. 

2. August 25th Evening Rally – David Wilson is organising this event. This rally will 

start at the Hotel Denia Marriott La Sella Golf Resort & Spa at 1700 hrs with a short 

drive to a Hotel resaurant near Benissa. More details will be avialable after the July 

rally. 

 3. 20th MACCC Annual Rally - 23rd to 26th September - This event is being 

organized by David and Anita Moran. See pictures on page 2. The outline of the rally 

is a drive to Valverde de Jucar for lunch, followed by a night stop at the Parador in 

Cuenca. The second day will be a drive to Chinchon with parking and lunch in the 

Plaza Mayor Bullring. We then return to the Parador Cuenca for a second night. 

The third day will include a visit to the Cuidad Encantada national park area, lunch in 

Alarcon and a drive to our night stop at the Hotel Isabela in Albacete. 

 



                               
 

 

There is no lunch planned on the last day, so you are free to stop for coffee or lunch 

under your own arrangements, on the way home, if you wish. 

The driving times are generally shorter than on previous rallys with the longest being 

2 hrs 45 mins with a coffee break, and the last days drive is 2 hrs 15 mins. 

The cost of the rally including 3 nights in 4 star hotels with dinner, wine, parking and 

breakfast, and 3 lunches is 385 per person, in a standard double room. The 

closing date for booking is 30th July.  

There are 40 places available and I already have 26 names, so if you wish to attend 

please book in with me now. Full payment is required by 30th July and we have 



                               
 

no flexibility after that date. These restrictions are being imposed on us by hotel 

bookings and time of year. If anyone has any questions please contact me or see me 

at the Ace Café on 14th July from 1100 hrs. 

 

Regards 

 

David Moran 

Secretary MACCC              

Email - david.moran@marinaaltaccc.com                        Mobile 620173044  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


